2008 Breast Cushion Working Be

A Breast Care Cushion working bee was held to cut the next set of cushions to be made for distribution to breast cancer patients.

A total of 120 cushions were pinned and cut ready for sewing at a sewing bee to be held later in the year. Thanks to Margaret Olive for the use of her work room at Patchwork Paradise. Having such large tables to work on makes a big difference when cutting out. 

Pauline, Meredith, Berenice, Norma and Lori enjoyed the coffee and chat which accompanied the morning's work. Thanks to Pauline for the scrumptious chocolate slice to go with the coffee. 
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